Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
The Department of Environmental Protection announces a public hearing/meeting, to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: November 30, 2016, 6:00 p.m. – 7:30 p.m.

PLACE: Fire Station No. 2, 2070 Waldemere Street, Sarasota, FL 34239
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: This event is open to all interested parties. The event will provide an overview of the proposed Lido Key Nourishment Project and an opportunity for the public to learn more information about and comment on specific components of the project, including engineering analysis, resource impacts and mitigation, fish and wildlife analysis, and permitting and proprietary criteria. Each project component will be housed at individual stations to allow for discussions with the experts.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this event is asked to advise the agency at least 5 days before the event by contacting: Scott Woolam at (850)245-2806 or by email: Scott.Woolam@dep.state.fl.us or Gregory Garis at (850)245-8280 or by email: Gregory.Garis@dep.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, contact the agency by using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information or a copy of the agenda, you may contact: Scott Woolam at (850)245-2806 or by email: Scott.Woolam@dep.state.fl.us or Gregory Garis, at (850)245-8280 or by email: Gregory.Garis@dep.state.fl.us.
